
Kiveton Park Medical Practice 
Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 19th October 2022 
 

Attending: Christian Morris, Alicia Higgins, Katrina Fletcher, Amy Calpin, Christianne Amey, 

Dr Gillian Turner, Marsha Raynes, Becky Clowes, Dr Ullah 
 
Apologies: Keith Emsden, Tony Cowgill 
 

1. Welcome and Apologies: 
Christian welcomed everyone to the group. Keith sent his apologies.  
 

2. Minutes and Approval 
The minutes from the September 2022 meeting were approved.  
 

3. Guest Speaker – Dr Turner - Menopause 
Dr Turner came and spoke to the group about the menopause. She gave an interactive 
presentation looking at the signs and symptoms of the menopause, possible treatments 

such as Hormone Replacement Therapy (HRT) and the alternatives to HRT.  
Christian thanked Dr Turner for her time on behalf of the group.  
 

4. News from the Surgery  
Flu jabs are ongoing within the surgery at the minute, as well as the COVID boosters.  
Dr Amey is a new GP trainee who will be with the surgery until October 2023.  
 

5. Chairperson  
Keith had sent his apologies.  
 

6. Vicechair/Secretary – Christian/Alicia 
Nothing to report.  
 

7. PCN Update  
Tony sent his apologies. The PCN has changed the network meetings to every 3 months.  
 

8. Any Other Business 
No other business. 
 

9. Next Meeting is on 16th November 2022.  

The meeting closed at 7pm.  
 

 


